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Holiday Party - Saturday December 14





"You better watch out!"  If you don't mark your calendar, you might miss our Christmas Party. This year it will be at the Friends Meeting Hall on 727 Madison Ave, Albany on Sat. Dec. 14, 2013 at 6 PM. There will be crafts for the children. We will sing carols and listen to stories. And, of course, share some culinary delights. Everyone, please bring something edible to share. 


Please let Lorraine know � HYPERLINK "mailto:lorraine.okeson@gmail.com" �lorraine.okeson@gmail.com�  518-237-7173 that you are attending, if you need a ride, or you can provide rides. See you at the Party.











THANKSGIVING








Bells Are Ringing! It's Holiday Time! If you would like to invite one or two Chinese students, scholars or a family to your house during the Thanksgiving weekend to share Thanksgiving joy, please contact Kirk at � HYPERLINK "mailto:kkhbravo@yahoo.com" �kkhbravo@yahoo.com� or 7820746 by November 22.





NOVEMBER SPEAKER PROGRAM


Sunday November 17, 2 PM 


Colonie Town Library





The speaker is Mr. Ming Yuan who is the Trade & Business Representative of Jiangsu Province, China. The attendees will learn about the latest economic information of China especially in Global Business sectors. The presentation will give a vivid picture about China's road to be the world factory and the rapid growth of Foreign Direct Investment (FDI) outflows since the adoption of the "go global" policy at the turn of the century. The speaker will also give a introduction of Jiangsu Province, which is the sister state of New York State for more than twenty years.








�





President's Message


 


This year, the annual Chinese Heritage Day was held at Colonie Town Library on October 13. Similar to past years, the event was very successful. Through My Hometown presentations, audience learned about many Chinese Provinces and Cities which they may someday visit. The audience also enjoyed the culture performances very much. I would like to thank all volunteers, presenters and performers for making it such a successful event.


    I hope to see you at the Speaker program in November and Holiday Party in December. Holiday season is just around the corner, I like to take this opportunity wishing you and your loved ones a very wonderful holiday season!





                                                               Kirk





  A REMINDER — Check for any last minute changes on our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.uscpfany.org" �www.uscpfany.org� 





Kirk Huang


President  USCPFA








* Do you have an email address? Send it to Mel if you'd like to be added to our "USCPFA Update" information and reminders


                                    �   





USCPFA Annual Hike—June 1





A great time was had by all at our annual hike--this one taking place at Peebbles Island State Park on Saturday, June 1st, 2013.


Attendance was outstanding, as usual, as hiking is a very popular activity with the USCPFA. We met friends from the past and made many new friends. Among those attending were students and scholars from RPI and SUNY, as well as Chinese employed in this area. Conversations were easy and interesting.


The “Icing on the cake” was a visit and a walk down the base of the Cohoes Waterfalls after the hike. The waterfalls “Flowed White with Foam” to full capacity and were ideal for very dramatic and beautiful picture-taking.


We are looking forward to our next hike, but unfortunately will have to wait till the same time next year.





Everyone had a great time. For several of our Chinese friends it was the first time they had seen a baseball game. The Valley Cats and their opponent, the Vermont Lake Monsters obliged by playing an exciting game with lots of twists and turns so that we could explain many of the fine points of baseball to our Chinese friends. They were great learners! The Valley Cats lost this game, 9-6 but had one of the best records in their NY-Penn League and went on to win their second straight league championship in the playoffs. If you have never joined us for this summer event, be sure to get in on the fun and friendship in 2014.





Events





�





Apple Picking and Picnic held in early October





It had threatened to rain on October 5, 2013, but in the end the weather ended up being perfect for the annual apple picking and picnic.


The apple trees were laden with so many apples this year! It was a complete turnaround from last year. There were pickers of all generations; the old was as happy with the experience as the young. 


Once we had filled as many apples in our bags, we then went to Elm Street Park for picnic. A group of about 40 joined; not just Americans and Chinese as our title suggests, but Japanese, Danish, English, Iranian and Taiwanese. We have become an organization of “United Nations”, who enjoyed foods from distant corners of the earth of wonderful and different tastes. 


As always the conversations among our group were equally interesting, as we learned through friendship and understanding about each other. 





2013 Chinese Heritage Day


 


Chinese Heritage Day was held on October 13, 2013   at the  Colonie  Town  Library.  It was   well attended. This year’s program was diverse and well received. Entertainment was provided by five beautifully-sang singers and one singer accompanied   himself on his guitar. Emily Yuan wowed  the  audience   with  her  beautifully-played





Welcome Picnic Held in August





On Aug. 25, 2013, we gathered at Bethlehem Town Park to meet the new and current students and professors who have come here from China. Each one brought special dishes to share with all. Kirk explained the purpose of the organization and outlined our events for the year, and asked for volunteers for the Chinese Heritage Day event. While the children played, the adults mingled and made new friends. Our organization is becoming international; we now have members from 6 countries. Everyone had a good time! Please join us at our next event.  





Tri-City Valley Cats Baseball Game


Enjoyed By All





On August 30 almost 30 Chinese students and scholars and their USCPFA friends met at Joe Bruno stadium on the campus of Hudson Valley Community College for our annual Tri- City Valley Cats baseball game visit. We thank the Valley Cats for their help in making this event possible.








zither.    


There was a demonstration of calligraphy and Chinese brush painting and there were five power point presentations    on My Home Town. The very interesting and enjoyable program began at 1:30 PM and ended at 4:50 PM. The audience left with knowledge of today’s China and appreciation of Chinese culture. 


Wonderful news related to this year’s Chinese Heritage Day, i.e. 6 new members joined our Chapter at the event! 





24th USCPFA NATIONAL CONVENTION and EASTERN REGION NEWS





USCPFA members from chapters all over the USA were joined by many distinguished friends from China, speakers on a great variety of fascinating and enlightening topics in Richmond, VA on October 18-20. Representing our NENY chapter were Mel Horowitz, Kirk Huang and Alice Brittenbaker. Other ER chapters’ representatives came from New England, NYC, DC and, of course, Richmond as well as our Organizing Committee in Northern New Jersey.


The National elections resulted on the re-election of Richmond's Diana Greer as National President and a new National Treasurer, Li Wen, a CPA from Minnesota. Over the summer the ER election resulted in re-election our two National Board representatives Kirk Huang and Chris Brooks (Metro DC) and ER President Mel Horowitz and Treasurer Richard Pendleton (New England). Two resolutions were discussed. One, to raise the National share of dues from $12 to $15 was tabled. The second one, dealing with aspects of National Board members, was divided into three parts and they were either tabled or sent to National Board for additional discussion.


Besides the opening banquet keynote addresses from Heng Xianjun of the Chinese Embassy and Youxie’s Zhang Heqiang,  speaker's   topics   ranged   from   China's    18th





Century Copper Rush to Chinese Cinema to Women of the Long March. Annie Rollins, a PhD student, gave an illustrated presentation about her thesis on "Chinese Shadow Puppets" including giving all an opportunity to try them. Two unique aspects of this convention were the opportunities to visit historical and cultural sites in Richmond and the several musical interludes between speeches. We were also treated to a late night showing of the draft cut of Chen Defu's film about the Flying Tigers and US-China Friendship. The film includes many USCPFA founders and members. Everyone went home with renewed energy for building US-China friendship!	





                          Halloween Party   


 


More than forty happy members, friends, students/scholars    and one little girl gathered together on October 26, 2013 at   the Friends Meeting House to celebrate Halloween. They had a grand time carving pumpkins, playing Pin the Stem on the (paper) pumpkin and talking to friends. Then came the excellent potluck supper ending with donuts and cider and   pumpkin pie. 


The most dramatic moment came when the candles in the pumpkins were lit and the lights were turned off and Mary Murphy told ghost stories and the audience chimed in telling Chinese ghost stories.  Everyone went home happy with their carved pumpkins.    


What is Halloween? Halloween is the night before All Saints   Day, a church holiday, the one day of the year when ghosts    walk the earth. Originally people carved pumpkins to ward   off evil spirits.     


What is the Friends Meeting House? The Friends, also called Quakers, worship at the Meeting House. They believe in peace  and simple living.








Events





     A REMINDER --Check for any last minute changes on our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.uscpfany.org" �www.uscpfany.org�





Quick View Calendar





Contact information


President:  Kirk Huang    518-782-0746 � HYPERLINK "mailto:kkhbravo@yahoo.com" �kkhbravo@yahoo.com�  (9 Hunters Run Blvd, Cohoes, NY 12047)


Vice President: Bea Swire   518-399-7356


Treasurer: Nancy Meyer   518-271-6343 nancearb@gmail.com


Secretary: Alison Stonbely 518-944-1614 devonalison1@yahoo.com 


Event Updates: Mel Horowitz   518-449-8817 � HYPERLINK "mailto:edusources@yahoo.com" �� HYPERLINK "http://by114fd.bay114.hotmail.msn.com/cgi-bin/compose?mailto=1&msg=017C57F2-EF90-46A0-B56B-A70BC113A357&start=0&len=3801&src=&type=x&to=melschinafriends@yahoo.com&cc=&bcc=&subject=&body=&curmbox=00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&a=f2d467085cfe6db587b1376b0e7b0e1aec69bbfd3b6aede5e27ccf53d3cdf338" �melschinafriends@yahoo.com��


Membership: Lorraine Okeson   518-237-7173 � HYPERLINK "mailto:lorraine.okeson@gmail.com" �lorraine.okeson@gmail.com�   





Quick View Calendar





Date�
Event�
Location�
Time�
Page�
�
Sun. November 17�
NOVEMBER SPEAKER PROGRAM�
Colonie Town Library�
2 PM�
1�
�
Sat. December 14�
HOLIDAY PARTY�
Friends Meeting Hall on 727 Madison Ave, Albany�
6 PM�
1�
�






Type of Membership





Student -- $10


Senior -- $20


Individual -- $25


Family -- $40








Membership Application – Make checks out to USCPFA


				


Name ____________________________________________________	





Address __________________________________________________		





City, State and Zip __________________________________________





Phone ____________________________________________________  





Email ____________________________________________________       Circle one of the above





Amount enclosed* ______________________





Mail to: USCPFA c/o Lorraine Okeson, 10 Watervliet Ave, Cohoes, NY 12047


All memberships include a quarterly copy of the National US-China Review and bimonthly USCPFA Newsletter 


* Donations are Tax Deductible to extent allowed by law.





Coming Soon:   





November Speaker Program	Sun. November 17


Holiday Party                                Sat.  December 14 

















Place stamp here











US-China Peoples Friendship Association


President - Kirk Huang
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